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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Tong Nguyen <tongnguyen@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 12:08 PM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul); Spong, Amy 

(CI-StPaul); Boulware, Christine (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); tri nguyen 

(tarzan9998@yahoo.com)

Subject: RE: 586 Rice St.Nguyen R-R Ltr 5-29-13

I was supposed to be at the hearing to represent Mr Long Nguyen, 

but I came down with a very bad flu over the weekend, so I could not be there. 

However, I got the code compliance report on May 23, 2013,and got contractors to look at it and submit bids. 

So far plumbing, mechanical and electrical contractors are working on their bids. 

I will submit them as soon as I get them, hopefully by end of this week. 

 

Tong Nguyen 

 

  

From: mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

To: steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us; joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us; amy.spong@ci.stpaul.mn.us; 

christine.boulware@ci.stpaul.mn.us; vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us; tongnguyen@hotmail.com; 

tarzan9998@yahoo.com 

Subject: 586 Rice St.Nguyen R-R Ltr 5-29-13 

Date: Wed, 29 May 2013 14:57:53 +0000 

Hi All, 

  

See attached letter relating to the above-subjected matter held on May 28 hearing. 

  

  

  

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

  
 

  

  

  


